
Dear Jessica, 
 
I would like to be as clear as possible with you. I work 7 days a week. I rarely take a day off and I know 
that is not the healthiest of lifestyles. I just want you to know that I am putting everything I am and have 
into my farm. I cannot stress enough how important it is that I be allowed to stay in business. I am very 
passionate about what I do and I am only taking time off from cutting down weeds on a Saturday to let 
you know that this situation is always on my mind and that I really need your help. I will be thinking 
about the water situation frequently tomorrow as I prune my trees to reduce their size and water needs. 
I will be thinking about it all next week as I attend meetings to deal with the asian citrus psyllid in citrus 
and the shot hole borer in avocados. I will be thinking about it as I work on various farms during the 
week doing inspections for my other source of income. Most importantly I will be thinking about it every 
time I turn on water on my baby trees to keep them alive and growing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Enrico 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 


